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MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Michael Horswell, Director of Graduate Studies, Department of Languages, 

Linguistics, and Comparative Literature

From: Dr. Andrew Furman, Chair, English Department

RE: Course proposals and Translation Studies Track

Date: October 4, 2007

CC:  Dr. Wenying Xu

Michael,

I just met with Yolanda and she provided me with your program’s proposal for a track in Translation Studies within your MA program in Comp Lit.  She indicated that a letter of support from me would be helpful.  I can’t imagine why you’d all need this letter (and I feel a bit awkward providing one), as this is certainly a crucial academic program for departments of Languages, Linguistics, and Comparative Lit.  I can’t imagine any English prof or chair opposing such a worthy program.  But, in any case, the track of courses certainly appears rigorous, varied, well-organized, and sound.   I offer my full support.  

Best,

Andy 

The Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters
777 Glades Road, Boca Raton, FL 33431
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